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Curriculum 
 
 

 In Performing Arts, we will be starting the 
audition and rehearsal process for our school 

production. 
 
 

Lower school will be looking at creating 
soundscapes with percussion instruments.  

 
 

Upper school will be concentrating on script 
work, stage blocking and choreography. 

 
 

In Food and Nutrition, we will be looking at the 
diets and ingredients of the Ancient World. In 

particular grains, vegetables, cheese and fruits. 
We will see how the diets of the past compare to 

the modern diet of today.  
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Performing Arts and Food and 

Nutrition 

Summer 1  Newsletter 

2022-2023 

 

 

Welcome 

Welcome back everyone. We hope you have all had a lovely Easter 

break and are ready for Summer 1 and hopefully some warmer days. 

 

  

This term our topic is… 

Swords and Sandals 

Keeping in touch 

Please continue to use the home school book or Tapestry to inform us of any important information relating to 

your child.  We will check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to 

add any home experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk  

 

 

 

Whole School Diary Dates 
 
 

Wednesday 28th June 2023 9.30 am 
 
Thursday 29th June 2023 9.30 am 
 
Whole school music production 
 
Willoughby finds Nemo! 
 
 

18th and 19th May 2023,  Chef Lee Oleksow from 
Cummins, will be visiting Snapdragon and Protea 
Class for a workshop in the art of pasta making 
and how to joint a chicken to make the 
filling.  This will be a great experience for the 
pupils. 
 
Please support the Food lessons each week by 
providing a named container for your child to 
take their food home in. 

 

Many Thanks 😊 
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